

October 10, 2023

To: Senate

From: School of Business Executive Committee

Re: Proposal to Improve Assessment of Core Competencies and General Education at UCR

In its October 10, 2023 meeting, the School of Business Executive Committee discussed the proposal and voted unanimously against it. The committee agrees that core competencies and learning outcomes need to be better assessed as required for accreditation. However, the committee questions whether creating a new Senate standing committee is truly necessary in this effort.